
The Department of Special Education & Rehabilitation has welcomed the Bengali New Year. The enrolled Special children actively participated in 
the program by making cards and sharing them with their parents. The students prepared cards and exhibited their creativity with beautiful colors 
and wishes. 
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Conveying the wish 


